
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 13 – 7
th

 December, 2018 

Grandparents Christmas Dinner 

It was lovely to welcome over 60 grandparents to our Christmas dinner this week.  As always Janis and her team cooked a lovely 

meal.  It was great to see how excited the children were to share time with them.  Making it even more special was the superb 

singing of our school choir. 

Thank you to all who made the dinner so special. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Today the children and staff were resplendent in their Christmas jumpers with the £1 donations going to The Birmingham 

Children’s Hospital to help their vital work in treating the children of Birmingham. 

 

Christmas Productions  

The children are well into their practices for the productions and it is all coming together! 

Nursery Production – 9.30 am – Wednesday 12
th

 December, 2018 

Reception Production – 2 pm – Wednesday 12
th

 December, 2018 

Key Stage One Production – 2.30 pm – Friday 14
th

 December, 2018 

Key Stage Two Carol Concert – 2.30 pm – Thursday 13
th

 December, 2018 – this will be in St Wilfrid’s Church 

 

Christmas Trips 

Thursday 13
th

 December – Reception -12 pm – Snowdome 

Tuesday 18
th

 December – Y3-Y6 – 1.30 pm – Theatre trip to see ‘The Wizard of Oz’ 

Wednesday 19
th

 December – Nursery – 9.15 am – Snowdome 

Thursday 20
th

 December – Y1 and Y2 – 9 am – Ash End Farm 

 

 

School Office 

We now have a full stock of ties available to buy.  Elasticated ties are £2.80, normal ties £3.30.  Also if you are paying for school 

trips, school meals etc, please ensure the money is put in a clearly named envelope and sent into school with your child.  We 

cannot take loose money at the office.  Thank you. 

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Vanessa (1R) and Poppy (4G) who are the winners of our ‘Faith-filled and Hopeful’ certificates this week. 

 

eSchools App 

 

If you have not already downloaded our eSchool app, then please do so as soon as possible.  To do this you will need to go into the 

app store on your mobile, search for eSchools and download the app.  It will ask you to enter your school name.   You will need to 

enter the following  

st-wilfrid and then add your username and password.  If you do not have log in details, then please call the school office.  

Using this app has many advantages.   Features include text messaging, letters home and checking your child’s attendance.  After 

Christmas, we will also be using the eSchools app to pay for school meals and school trips.   

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Adi, Sophia-Rose, Riley G, Daisi Mai, Natalia, Saffron, Julia, Samuel, Rida, Micah, Caitlyn, Teodora, Alexis, 

Lola B, Leah Wi, Ellie G, Rachel, Sade, Cortez, Esther, Ethan, Shayne, Leah Wh, Jessica D, Szymon, Haris, Sumaia, Luke, Mia, 

Arissa, Rhubie-Eve, David N, Kelvin 

Pink Badges: Kaiden, Zariah, Aryan, Olivia L, Aurora, Adan, Lilyrae, Christian, Kiera D, Amari, Naomi, Layla 

Purple Badges: Lucy-Rose, Alexandru, Kharis, Jack, Mustapha, Ellie-May, Antwaine, Michelle M 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Louie, Michelle 

Reception CT Alexandre, Zimal 

Reception SS Kairan 

Year 1LP Inaaya, Mayla 

Year 1R Adi, Sophia-Rose 

Year 2M Olivia 

Year 2R Oliver 

Year 3B Leo, Orlando 

Year 3M Freya 

Year 4B Niall  

Year 4G Leo 

Year 5H Nathaniel 

Year 5M Liam 

Year 6G Newaz 

Year 6T Beniamin 

MUSIC AWARD Choir 

SPORTS AWARD Football Team 

WISE OWL AWARD Peter (4G) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period –26
th

 – 30
th

 November, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Your continued prayers are asked for Mrs Clarke’s husband and Miss Brown who are both recovering at home after being in 

hospital. 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 90% 

Reception SS 90.7% 

Year 1LP 82.3% 

Year 1R 94.8% 

Year 2M 90% 

Year 2R 91% 

Year 3B 92.8% 

Year 3M 95.2% 

Year 4B 95.5% 

Year 4G 97.2% 

Year 5H 89.6% 

Year 5M 88.9% 

Year 6G 97% 

Year 6T 93.9% 
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